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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
Washington, DC 20554

September 24, 1998

In reply refer to:
1300E1

Mr. John S. Cespedes

Mountain Telecommunications, Inc.
3360 N. Country Club Road

Tucson, AZ 85716

Re: Experimental License;
File No.: 6120-EX-PL-1998 Call Sign: WA2XRG

Dear Mr. Cespedes:

This letter is in response to the above referenced application
and the request to withhold Progress Reports from public
inspection.

Based on our evaluation of the material submitted in the
application, this office considers the request for
confidentiality to be justified and within the provisions of
Section 0.459 of the FCC Rules.

Accordingly, Progress Reports will be withheld from public
inspection in accordance with the provisions of Section 0.459 for
a period to coincide with the expiration of the station
authorization, which will be October 1, 2000. The period may be
extended upon presentation of adequate justification with the
renewal of the station authorization.

Sincerely,

Rebecca L. Dorch
Deputy Chief
Office of Engineering and Technology



